
 

1400 16th Street, NW  ·   Suite 600  ·   Washington, DC 20036  ·   www.ctia.org 

September 19, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Shellie Blakeney 
Government Affairs Engineering and Technology Policy 
T-Mobile USA, Inc. 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
North Building, Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20004 
 
 
Dear Shellie: 

Congratulations!  This letter is to notify you that T-Mobile USA, Inc. (“T-Mobile”) has completed the 
recertification process for the CTIA Business Continuity/Disaster Recovery Program (“Program”) 
for the period July 1, 2024– June 30, 2025.   CTIA deems T-Mobile is compliant with the principles 
and objectives of the Program and confirms T-Mobile has recertified that it has implemented and 
maintained the requirements set forth in the Program.   

Please ensure that the relevant employees of T-Mobile are aware of your recertification status.  If 
you should have any questions concerning the recertification process, please contact Kathryn 
Dall’Asta, CTIA’s VP, Chief of Corporate Affairs and Compliance at (202) 736-3677 or 
kdallasta@ctia.org. 

CTIA commends T-Mobile for its ongoing leadership and participation in the CTIA Business 
Continuity/Disaster Recovery Program, and we look forward to continuing to work with T-Mobile 
on this important industry initiative. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
Kathryn Dall’Asta 
VP, Chief of Corporate Affairs & Compliance 

Docusign Envelope ID: AC509267-56E4-4E9F-89A2-03C283287D84

mailto:kdallasta@ctia.org
carand
Text Box
ASSURANCE WIRELESS' SUBMISSION OF DOCUMENTS FROM DOCKET NO. TC24-002
ATTACHMENT R



		2024-09-22T14:15:45-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




